JOIN US FOR A

BOOK SWAP AND A
ROCKIN' DJ NIGHT!

Refreshments will be available for purchase.

Please have your child bring to school any gently used books to donate from February 24 ‘til March 4.
Books appropriate for early childhood to 8th grade will be accepted.

To ensure that every child gets a book at the swap, children will only be allowed to take one book home,
regardless of how many they donate.




